
 
 

Concept Note 



Against this backdrop, the United Nations Office of the High Representative for Least Developed 
Countries, Landlocked Developing Countries and Small Island Developing States (UN-OHRLLS) will 
convene virtual regional meetings to provide an opportunity for NFPs: 

(i) to share experiences and best practices on the response to the COVID-19 pandemic at the 
national, regional and global levels; and 

(ii) to continue to share experiences and best practices on mainstreaming the SAMOA Pathway 
and SDGs into national development processes as well their implementation and follow up, in 
the context of COVID-19, in line with the principle to “ build back better”.  

 

DRAFT AGENDA 

• Welcome remarks 
• Response to COVID-19 and emerging priorities –  Global 
• Response to COVID-19 and emerging priorities –  Regional 
• Country experiences in response to COVID-19 
• Interactive discussion 
• Conclusion  


